
NMCSA General Meeting 

No. 191, Mon 4th July 2016 
 

 

OPENING: 

President Don Hosier opened the meeting at 8:00pm and welcomed members. 

PRESENT: 

Don Hosier, Lyndi Tietz, Jerome Munchenberg, Dave Rocklyn, John Oakes, Dave Meldrum, 

Steve Richter, Murray Norton, Owen Greenfield, Peter Sinfield, Andrew Simmons, Richard 

McCarthy, John Hunter, Ray Hughes, Paul Knapp. 

APOLOGIES: 

Ian DeLaine, Steve Adkins, Neil Gloyn, Jason Ward, Con Desyllas, Jason Ward. 

TREASURER: 

Treasurer Jason Ward is an apology. 

SECRETARY: 

Mail included 3 membership renewals, 1 stat dec, the latest “Oily Rag”, State Library 

reminder to send the latest Energette, the FHMC asking for committee member update after 

our AGM. Email included an enquiry about whether a member could also register a car, and 

the FHMC asking for feedback about the Classic Owners M/C Club proposal to abolish the 

requirement for registrars to inspect motorcycles every 3 years and the need to sign stat 

decs annually.  

CLUB CAPTAIN: 

Next run on the 10th July is to Murray River with stop at Mannum but Owen will not be able 

to lead the run. Meet at the Stirling Hotel at 10am, or 8:30am for brekky. 

EDITOR: 

Desire some photos for the magazine. Would like Owen to write up his trip. Cut-off date for 

articles is ideally 2 weeks before the meeting. 

REGALIA: 

No new items, but there are plenty of polo shirts available. 

REGISISTRAR: 

Ian is an apology. Dave R states he processed a couple applications over the weekend.  

LIBRARIAN: 

Latest edition of “Oily Rag” available. 

FEDERATION: 



Nothing to report. 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 

Owen reports that the Classic Owners M/C Club has the “Classics at heart” run on the 15th – 

16th October as part of the Festival of Vintage. Closing date for entries is 1st August. 

Owen is soon heading to America for the INOA Feather River Rally, where he is being lent a 

Commando! He is taking some of his inventions over, including some clever enhancements 

for carbs. 

Levis M/C club is hosting the Sellicks Beach Race event in Feb 2017. Tickets are likely to sell 

very quickly online and will not available at the venue. Attendance is limited to 10,000 

people, so get in quickly once tickets go on sale in Sep/Oct. Race entries from 1st August. 

The Distinguished Gentlemen’s Ride will be held on Sun 25th Sept, the same date as the Bay 

to Birdwood. Bay to Birdwood tickets cost $60-$105 depending on entry type and date. 

Raffle winner was Dave Meldrum. 

CLOSED: 

The meeting was closed at 8:40pm. 

 


